
At this early stage of the planning process (Spring 2012) no specific documents are available for your 

review. Your questions and other comments should be based upon information you have gathered from 

reading the Outstandingly Remarkable Values (ORV) Workshop Report, from attending one or more of 

the April Public Scoping Meetings, or from your personal experiences and point of view. Please return to 

the previous webpage where you will be able to enter your comments according to the page guidance. 

 


